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From: "Steve Goodman" <slg@htgm.com>
To: "Carl Huie" <chuie@fcc.gov>
Date: 9/7100 10:58A¥M
Subject: Request for Transfer of Experimental Licenses

Following up on our telephone conversation yesterday, this will confirm that ORBCOMM wants to
withdraw its requests to transfer control over the experimental licenses (File Nos. 3—EX—AL—2000 and
4—EX—AL—2000), in light of the current uncertainty regarding the transfer. Our withdrawal is without
prejudice for later re—filing if the underlying business transaction proceeds. Please let me know if you have
any additional questions.

Steve Goodman
Halprin, Temple, Goodman & Maher
555 12th Street, NW. Suite 950 North
Washington, D.C. 20004
202/ 371—9100 (phone)
202/ 371—1497 (fax)
sig@htgm.com (e—mail)

 


